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Dear Leon,

Many many thanks for being part of the convening Leon! We heard so many terrific things from attendees.
Perhaps most they appreciated hearing / seeing / experiencing such a variety of places / things / people /
perspectives related to art on the border. Thank you for sharing yours through the performance and roundtable,
and a giant thanks for making the events in Juarez happen through securing us CCF. Mil gracias for your work
in the biennial, and for being part of the convening Leon!

Warmly,

Kate Green, Ph.D.

Curator, El Paso Museum of Art

One Arts Festival Plaza

El Paso, TX 79901

915-212-3059

greenkg@elpasotexas.gov
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